
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Frodsham Primary Academy  

  Ship Street 

Frodsham   

 Frods Cheshire  
  

WA6 7PZ  
 frodsham.office@wpat.uk  

 

Dear Parent/carer,  

 

After much deliberation, we have decided that our EYFS will perform a nativity performance 

separate to that of the whole school. This enable us to have our first time on stage as a class 

where we have a bigger role to play.  

 

We are excited to invite you to our Nativity production,  

‘Our First nativity’ on Wednesday 18th December at 9.15am.  

 

Initially, there will be a limit of 4 tickets per child. If we have any tickets remaining, we will 

offer them on a first come first served basis.  

 

We will let you know when tickets become available.  

 

We will be providing costumes from school, so you are not required to purchase anything 

from home.  

 

We hope you are as excited as us,  

 

 

Kind regards,  

  

Mrs Callaghan   

Head of School  

Frodsham Primary Academy  


